Printed by: Bill Kostlevy Title: WTS Meeting



Tuesday, March 09, 1999 7:13:35 PM

Message

From:

aramaddox@gte.net,Internet

Subject:

WTS Meeting

To:

Bill Kostlevy

Bill:

It was good to see you at SNU.

I appreciated your role in the "dialogue" between Ken and me. I hope that my comments about not expecting a presentation quite like Ken made did not put you in an uncomfortable middle position. While I was sure he would do a lot of preparation, I did not expect such a rhetorically pointed piece, or such a detailed debate-like structure.

I understand that my response came across to Ken as nonchalant. I really intended it to be as collegial as possible so that we could really dialogue. Apparently we have different assumptions about what "dialogue" means.

In any case, I did want to express my regrets if you felt caught in the middle. I continue to be puzzled about how to move forward productively in this matter. If you have any insights I would appreciate them.

Grace and Peace,

Randy Maddox rmaddox@spu.edu